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School Updates 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are delighted to share with you the successes and achievements of our school 

community. It has been a truly successful year, and we are incredibly proud of all the 

children for their hard work and dedication. 

 

A special mention must go to our Year 6 pupils for their excellent SATs results. We 

wish them all the best as they transition to secondary school and embark on this 

exciting new chapter in their educational journey. 

 

We extend our heartfelt gratitude to all the families who attended and supported the 

Summer Fayre. Together, we have managed to raise a fantastic sum of £2357, 

which will greatly contribute to future whole school events and initiatives. 

 

Please note that the last day of term will be on Tuesday 23rd July 2024. School 

will re-open for all children on Tuesday 3rd September 2024. We hope that all 

our students and families have a wonderful summer break, stay safe, and return 

rejuvenated for the new academic year ahead. 

 

Once again, we express our sincere appreciation for your continuous support. Thank 

you for being an integral part of our school community.  

Goodbye and Good Luck 
As we bid farewell to a number of 

colleagues who are embarking on new 

journeys, we want to extend my heartfelt 

gratitude for their dedication and 

contribution to our team. Their presence will 

be greatly missed, and we wish them every 

success and happiness in the future. 

Goodbye and good luck to each of you. 

 

 

                    

 

 

 

      Mr Hunt                       Miss Tate-Jones 

 

 
     Mr Iqbal   Mr Graham 

 

   Miss Dalby  

 



Newsletter 
                                              July 2024 

         New Classes and Teachers September 2024  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                   

 

Current 
Class 

New Class 
New 

Teacher 

RP RP 
Mrs Fawcett 

Gibson 

 RA 
Miss 

McIntosh 

 RB Mrs Yaqub 

RA 1A 

Miss 
Azzopardi 
and Mrs 
Gulshan 

RB 1B Miss Exley 

1A 2A Miss Zubher 

1B 2B 
Miss 

Shahzad 

2A 3A Mrs Kamal 

2B 3B 
Miss 

Simkpins 

3A 4A Miss Mansaf 

3B 4B 
Miss 

Bahadur 

4A 5A 

Mrs 
MacGilchrist 

and Mrs 
Naylor 

4B 5B 
Mr Nadat 
and Mis 

Mahmood 

5A 6A Mr Farooq 

5B 6B Mr Rehman 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION  
 

The school site is locked daily after the school ends; unfortunately, 

recently we have had many children from the school and people from the 

community entering the school grounds after this time. This is trespassing 

on private property and is not legally allowed.  

The school site is monitored 24 hours by CCTV and an external 

security company. If anybody is seen on the school grounds this will 

be reported to the police directly.  

 

Please remind the children that they are able to access the community 

MUGA but should not enter the rest of the school site.  
  

Parent Pay/ Marvellous Me 
If you need any support with accessing or setting up your Parent Pay or Marvellous Me 

accounts please contact the Office and they will be more than happy to support you with 

this. We will be going paperless in September. 

Could you also please pay any outstanding debt, especially for our Y6 pupils who will be 

leaving. If you would like to have a further conversation with us, please arrange a meeting.  

 Monday 22nd July 2024 and Tuesday 23rd July 2024 will be non-uniform for all children. No donations required! 


